CONTACT—An F-80 jet plane was one of many displays viewed
by students who toured the school of engineering. Fred W. Stuve
(left), associate professor of mechanical engineering, pointed out
details of the plane to John Njaa, Cooperstown, N. D.; Wayne Walan,

- Luverne, N. D., and Harvey Brudv1g, Cooperstown.





